0CT 14 1982
Docket No. 50-213

Oyster Creek Generating Station
ATTN: Mr. Peter B. Fielder

Vice President & Director
P.0. Box 388
Forked River, New Jersey 08731

Gentlemen:

we have received a copy of your application dated August 20, 1982
(Change Request No. 111), which was filed with the Nffice of
Nuclear Reactor Regulation (ONRR) for review. This application
requested a change in the storage canacity of the spent fuel
storage facility to allow the storage of 2600 fuel assemblies for
the Oyster Creek Generating Station. A Class TII fee (34,000)
was remitted with your application pursuant to 10 CFR 170.22.

Based on information provided by the ONRR staff as the result of
their preliminary review of your application, it has bheen deter-
mined that a Class IV fee (512.3008 ifs appropriate for this request
since the review will involve consideration of a complex fssue and
will require the issuance of an Fnyvironmental Impact Apprafisal.
Therefore, your company should remit the additfonal sum of $8,300
to this office. If the ONRR staff's final review of your appli-
cation reveals that this fee is not appropriate, you will be noti-
fied and any necessary adjustments will be made.

Sincerely,

original gigned bY¥:
'J M. Diens

Reba M. Diggs

8211040565 821014 Facilities Program Coordinator
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